Friday 22nd September 2023
Dear All,
This has been a very busy week.  Afterschool clubs have started, which is always exciting. Cooking club made biscuits this week and while I am positive they tasted good, the smell was delicious.  
Our Year 6 have completed their ‘Buddy’ application process and I am delighted to tell you that we have 21 new Buddy applicants. Buddies start their training next week and if successful, once they have their red tops they will be very easy to spot.
Harvest Festival Friday October 6th
Our local food bank would this year, like a donation of a variety of foods. So that we can donate a mixture, I have separated the list as follows.
	Nursery to Year 2
	Years 3 to 6

	Tinned Veg
Tinned Meat
Tinned Fish
Long-life Milk
Rice 500g bags
Rice pudding
Chocolate
Instant Coffee
Laundry Capsules
Nappies (Size 2 – 6)
Dog and Cat Food

	Tinned Tomatoes
Tinned Halal Meat
Pasta Sauces
Long-life Juice
Cereal
Biscuits
Cooking Oil
Tea bags
Shower Gel
Period Products
Toilet Roll



I do appreciate that times are hard but if we could all try and donate one item, then as a school that would be an amazing collection.
Thank you in advance. The assembly will be at 10am on the 6th October. If you would like to come there are 40 spaces available. Please let the office know if you wish to attend. 



Attendance and lateness
[bookmark: _GoBack]This week’s figures are…
	Class
	Attendance
	How many lates?

	Reception
	90.08%
	25

	Year 1
	96.17%
	10

	Year 2
	99.57%
	1

	Year 3
	94.69%
	13

	Year 4
	98.83%
	2

	Year 5
	96.85%
	8

	Year 6
	94.12%
	14



Congratulations to Year 2 this week’s attendance cup winner. 

Best wishes
Chris Keen
